
August 2012 FISHWAY INSPECTION SUMMARY 

 

Fishway Inspections were conducted at all Columbia and Snake River Dams fitted with 

adult fish passage structures over August of 2012. 

 

Several problems were encountered over August 2012, problems encountered are listed 

below. 

 

Bonneville Dam (August 3, 2012): Cascade Island Tailwater gauge missing, computer 

reading incorrect. 

 

McNary Dam (August 29, 2012):  Below gate depth criteria at the south shore fishway 

due to only two available fish pumps.  

 

Lower Granite Dam (August 25, 2012):  Fishway exit not clean. 

 

 

 


